
FIRE DEPARTMENT • CITY OF NEW YORK 

Department Order No. 44 
April 13, 2021 

Edited Online Edition   
 

1.1  WORLD TRADE CENTER 
5-5-8087 

 

 
 

 

 With regret, the Department announces the death of retired Lieutenant James Winters, E-278, appointed 
February 11, 1961, retired August 22, 2002, which occurred on April 11, 2021.  This member bravely served this 
Department protecting life and property in the City of New York in the rescue and recovery at Manhattan Box  
5-5-8087 World Trade Center. 
 

The heartfelt sympathy of the entire Department is extended to the family, relatives, and friends of the 
deceased in the midst of the great loss that they and the Department have sustained. 
 

Funeral will take place from Bedell-Pizzo Funeral Home, 7447 Amboy Rd., Staten Island, NY, on Friday,  
April 16, 2021, followed by a Mass at 1215 hours at the Church of Our Lady Star of the Sea, 5411 Amboy Rd., 
Staten Island, NY. 

Viewing Hours: 
Thursday, April 15, 2021: 

1400 to 1600 hours  
and  

1900 to 2100 hours 
 
 
 

By Order of: Daniel A. Nigro, Fire Commissioner 
 Thomas J. Richardson, Acting Chief of Department 

Lt. James Winters 


